
To The People Of Owyhee County: 

My name is Richard Mack and I am a former SheriƯ from Arizona. While serving as SheriƯ I 
worked with seven other sheriƯs from across the USA to sue the Clinton administration to 
stop the gun control and overreach associated with the Brady Bill. The U S Supreme Court 
agreed with us. SheriƯs have always had two primary duties. First and foremost, protect 
and secure the Rights of the People. Second, keep the peace and enforce the law. Now the 
threats against American Liberty are at an all-time historic high. We absolutely must have 
sheriƯs in America who understand this! The good news is that your current SheriƯ does 
understand this. Larry Kendrick is the SheriƯ that has the courage to enforce the law and 
stand for freedom. We cannot aƯord anything less. For America, for Idaho, and for your 
families,  

                                             VOTE Larry Kendrick for Owyhee County SheriƯ! 


